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This bill is completely unnecessary.  

 

Why would you want to penalize landlords at a time when we should be taking action 

to increase the housing supply?  We should not be focusing on more regulatory 

burdens on the housing providers and landlords. 

 

It is considerably difficult to understand why we are focusing on ridiculous bills like 

this. 

 

I respectfully oppose this. 


